
 

Further from St. Barnabas Parish FAMILY LIFE:  

Donations desired: please bring in all baked goods, candy, preserves for 

the Bake Sale to the Hall on Saturday November 8th, 1—3 p.m.  

Please label all items with item name and a suggested price. 

Please also note any allergy cautions (e.g. nuts/peanuts). 
 

 DROP OFF YOUR SHOEBOXES 
Return your filled shoebox to the  

church office by  
 

Sunday, November 16. 
 

For more information, contact 
Darleen Diotte  

(Coordinator for St. Barnabas) 
514-684-9043 

 

FILL WITH GIFTS 
Use the guidelines to the right to 
ensure the box is filled with a well-
balanced variety of quality items that 
bring joy to a child. 

 MAKE YOUR DONATION 
Please donate a minimum of $7 for 
each shoebox you prepare to cover 
project costs – including shipping. 
Simply make your donation online at 
SamaritansPurse.ca or place your 
cheque or cash donation in a clearly 
marked envelope. 
Tax-deducible receipts will be issues for donations 
of $15 or more. Samaritan’s Purse does not 
provide receipts for the value of gift items 
included in the shoebox. 

PRAY for the child who will 
receive your special gift. 

SELECT A SHOEBOX 
Use a regular-sized shoebox or pliable 
plastic box. If wrapping, please wrap 
lid separately. 

 

BOY OR GIRL?  
Determine whether your gift will be 
for a boy or girl, and the child’s age 
category: 2-4, 5-9, or 10-14 
For additional labels, go to 
SamaritansPurse.ca 


